
 
 
2008 Invoices have been mailed 
You should have received your 2008 Annual Dues 
by now. If not, please call Steve at 438-540-8857 
or Pat at 438-0859. For 2007 the annual fee will 
be $135.00, extra car stickers (one is included) 
are still only $1.00, boat stickers are $25.00 and 
boat launch keys are $2.00. These extra fees 
merely cover costs. If you want to store your boat 
at the south beach, indicate so on your statement 
and do not remit the sticker fee until the annual 
drawing for the twenty-five available slots. 
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Caution – Thin Ice 
The lake will be freezing soon and we take this 
opportunity to remind everyone to be extremely 
careful. The ice stays particularly thin by the 3 
inlets and the dam. There should be at least 4 
inches of hard ice on the lake before you or your 
children walk on it. Don’t trust them to measure it. 
Go out and drill a hole in the ice with a battery-
powered drill. Measure the thickness with a ruler. 
Enjoy the ice but be careful. 
 
Members Only 
The lake, Community Center and all parks are to 
be used by members and guests that are 
accompanied by a member. Do not tell your friends 
that they can use our properties unless you are 
current with your dues and are accompanying 
them for their entire visit. 
 

Annual Meeting 
The 2008 annual meeting will immediately 
follow the December meeting. Anyone 
interested in running for a seat on the board 
must attend the meeting. 

 
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Randall - 1985 

 
Open House 
The October open house was a great success! 
We had residents who have lived here for 50+ 
years and new residents who have lived here 
a week turn out for the event. It was fun for the 
whole family. There were great prizes for both kids 
and adults. Special thanks needs to go out to the 
businesses who contributed and the volunteers 
who made it all happen.  
The contributors include: 
Ritual Day Spa - $200 in gift certificates 
Gilmer Road House - $60 in gift certificates 
Mexico Lindo - gift certificate for a dinner for two 
and a catering tray of quesadillas 
Subway owner Vallabh Patel - 8 huge trays of 
sandwiches 
Bacchaus Nibbles - $25 gift certificate 
 
Open House volunteers included: 
Samantha and Tim Lasiewicz, Susan Albert; 
Robert, Anna, Nicole and Claudia Keida; Chuck 
Wendt; Lisa and Brian Drommer. A special thank 
you to those community members who stayed and 
helped clean up. 
 
Parking Lot Striping 
Thanks go to Andy Bauer and your son for striping 
the basketball court and parking lot. It is the first 
time that this has ever been done and it looks 
great! 
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Ice Fishing Derby 
The ice fishing derby will be held on February 2. All 
ice fishermen must be accompanied by a FLCA 
member. Details will be available at a later date. 
 
Kids Halloween Party 
Once again, our Halloween parade and party was a 
great success. Over 65 Forest Lake children joined 
the parade to the Community Center and enjoyed 
the fun and treats that were available. Thank you 
Laura Tegtmeier and Kathy O’Hallaran for 
organizing this event. 
 
FLCA Meetings 
FLCA meetings are held on the second Tuesday of 
each month at 7:30pm in the Community Center. 
 
Mary Block 
Congratulations to Mary Block for completing her 
sculpture for the Deerfield Village Hall. Mary 
designed and created two 17-foot concrete statues 
of a mother and father embracing their children. 
The statues stood in front of Mary’s home from the 
middle of August in 2006 until the middle of 

November. They were recently installed in front of 
the new Village Hall in Deerfield.  
 
Breakfast With Santa 
As it's never too late to plan ahead, and 
regardless of what current weather conditions 
might make people think, will Santa will be coming 
to Forest Lake for breakfast on Saturday, 
December 16, 2007 at 9:00 a.m. at the 
Community Center for eats and treats. The cost is 
a paltry $3.00 per child (adults dine for free) and 
reservations are required. So call Laura at 438-
3688 or Angie at 719-2688 to get a seat. As 
Always, this event is available to Association 
members only. 
 
Cabin Fever 
We are planning to celebrate the winter with a 
“Cabin Fever Party” in February. It will be held in 
the Community Center and is for FLCA members 
only. Details will be available soon. 
 
Website 
Check out our website at flcaonline.org for the 
latest happenings and pictures in Forest Lake. 
 

 
Board Members: 
Chair: Steve Norman   (Dues)        540-8857  Insurance & Legal: Steve Gray   438-7813 
Vice Chairman: Steve Gray  (Gov’t Liaison)  438-7813  Lake Committee: Mike Doody  438-6224 
Treasurer: Maija Boriss, (Landscape Beautification)438-3114  Activities: Laura Tegtmeier   438-3688 
Secretary: Brian Drommer     438-4989  Parks Committee: Pat DeGeorge  726-8815 
Community Center Rentals: Tom Philippsen   540-8928  Angie Schroedel  719-2688 
Newsletter: Pat Lynn     438-0859      
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